
 
 

ST. THERESE CATHOLIC SCHOOL NOTES & REMINDERS 

June 1, 2017 
Visit us on our website, 

                                                                                                                                                                                                     www.stthereseschool.com 

 SUMMER TIME IS HERE!!!! 
                  HAVE A FUN & SAFE VACATION!!! 

 

June 1st, Thursday –    Kindergarten’s Last Day & Continuation – 9 A.M. 

                                             Pre-K’s Last Day & Picnic 

                                             Awards Assembly – 2:00 P.M. 
                                                                                                                                 

June 2nd, Friday – NOON DISMISSAL - Last Day of School 

 

 

To the Parents of Incoming Middle School Students:  please have your student(s) practice Math 

at least 30 minutes a day so they will stay sharp for the next school year.  Each student has a Khan 

Academy account (khanacademy.org) to practice Math and other interesting subjects such as Science, 

Social Studies, Computer Kanguages, and many more.  If you have any questions, feel free to send me an 

E-Mail at tan0622@stthereseschool.com.  Have a blessed summer.  Mrs. Nguyen, Assistant Principal & IT 

 

 CHECK IN DAY FOR THE 2017-2018 SCHOOL YEAR WILL BE FRIDAY, AUGUST 18th.  

Students need not be in uniform this day.  You may check into the gym at any time between 8:30 A. M. 

to 12:00 Noon and then proceed to your child(ren)’s classroom.  FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL FOR 2017-

2018 SCHOOL YEAR WILL BE ON MONDAY, AUGUST 21st, AT 8:00 A.M. – THIS WILL BE A HALF DAY  

OF SCHOOL WITH DISMISSAL AT 12:00 NOON.  Students need to be in uniform this day. 

 

 Watch for your August Mailer for the 2017 / 2018 beginning of the school year information. 
 

 

 School Supply lists for the 2017/2018 school year have been sent in your students Thursday 
Folders and can also be found on our website, www.stthereseschool.com. 
 
 

 PRAY FOR….Those that are sick: William Pitman (brother of Miss Pitman, 2nd Grade), Paula Rodriguez (mother 

of Mrs. Vaeth, Principal), Bruce Rennie (uncle of Miss Pitman, 2nd Grade teacher), Erin Hume (daughter of Mrs. Hume, 

Title 1 Math Teacher). 
 
ENCLOSURES IN THIS WEEK’S THURSDAY FOLDER:  (any flyer enclosed with this newsletter that is not a St. Therese Flyer is not a St. Therese sponsored event). 

 

- Flyer – Many Strong Volunteers Needed 

- Flyer – Box Tops 

 

 

Non-Discrimination Policy 

St Therese Catholic School does not discriminate in its employment practices or admission policies on the basis of sex, race, color, gender, religion, disability or national and ethnic origin.  All 

rights, privileges, programs and activities are available to all employees and students. 
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